CLASSROOM  DISCIPLINE  PLAN

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Your son/daughter and I will have the pleasure of sharing a learning experience this year.  You are an important part of the experience.  When parents encourage children to be open, excited, and eager to learn, children see education as a rewarding phase of their growth into adults.

Developing self-discipline is a key element for being successful in life.  My Classroom Discipline Plan was created to provide guidance to students so that they are able to learn in an environment that is positive, caring, and friendly.  Working together, you and I can insure that type of environment is maintained.  The plan that follows details the rules for the classroom, including possible rewards and consequences for appropriate and inappropriate behavior.

Classroom Rules:

1. Follow directions the first time given.

2. Always keep control of your hands, feet, and objects.

3. No swearing, put downs, threats, or name calling.

4. Be in your seat when the bell rings.

5. Be prepared for class: pen, pencil, calculator, textbook, and other materials

6. Follow all the of the school’s rules.

Students are encouraged to adhere to the classroom rules.  In support of appropriate behavior, I will give praise, math dollars, and positive phone calls home.

In the case where a student chooses to ignore a rule, the following steps will be taken.


1st consequence

A warning


2nd consequence

A short session of after school or lunch detention 


3rd consequence

A longer session of after school or lunch detention


4th consequence

A phone call home


5th consequence

A referral to the assistant principal.

It is my mission to work with parents so we can provide the best conditions for your child to be a success in school.  I am available for conferences before and after school.  I can be reached at 631-723-2110, extension 3105.  My e-mail address is cisgro@hbschools.us.  
E-mail may be the best way of getting in contact with me.

Please review the classroom plan with your child.  When parents, teachers, and students work together, students reap the benefits.  Thank you for your support.











Sincerely,

Mr. Charles Isgro

